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Oak class biographies of NASA’s Katherine Johnson  

 

It has been a fun filled week of learning here at Hauxton, as children have been learning about all things 

scientific during British Science Week. Why not encourage your child to join on and download the British 

Science Week Activity Pack?  Do take a look at Oak Class debates on our school news page…you might 

be surprised with their conclusions – we were! 

 

It really does feel like spring is on the horizon despite sun, rain, hail and snow this week!  A flurry of 

summer dresses and shorts are appearing in school along with essential waterproof jackets and fleeces 

to match the daily changing weather.  

 

Our summer uniform consists of charcoal grey shorts or culottes (not sports shorts please), white or red 

polo shirts, blue and white checked dresses and a sweatshirt as necessary.  

 

Please do remember that a water bottle, named sun hat and waterproof coat are essential items of 

clothing during the rest of the school year.  

 

 

 

https://www.britishscienceweek.org/activity-packs/
https://www.britishscienceweek.org/activity-packs/
https://www.hauxton.cambs.sch.uk/oak-class-debates


 

 

New Parent Governor 

I would like to take this opportunity to welcome our new parent governor Claire Geyman to the 

Governing Board. We are very excited she has chosen to come and work with us, bringing excellent 

expertise to the board. 

Claire has held various senior finance roles and offers the school her financial skills in strategic planning 

and responsible resource allocation.  Claire is eager to collaborate with our school’s leadership to 

contribute to our school’s success – we look forward to working with her.  

If you are interested in school Governance – please contact our existing team for more information. 

 

 

The Cambridge Festival 

With events from AI to a vision for 2125, Cambridge Festival from 19 March 

- 4 April invites you to explore and discuss science through talks, hands-on 

activities, performances, exhibitions and films. For 17 days, the festival will 

showcase over 350 mostly free events which explore the future of society, 

health, the environment, and discovery. Running until 4 April, the festival 

invites people of all ages to engage with ground-breaking research, 

provocative ideas, and cutting-edge innovations at venues across the city.  

 

Taking place on 29 and 30 March, Family Weekend is a free weekend of hands-on activities, talks, 

workshops and interactive demonstrations for the whole family. From creating clouds and hunting aliens 

to a special show with one of Britain’s best loved writers and performance poets, Michael Rosen. The full 

programme is now available and bookings are open.  

 
Thank you all for your support in getting our new Parent App up and running. Please 

check your child’s permissions in the app, by heading to the Parent Consent 

section. We are confident that this change will help us serve you more effectively 

and improve your overall school experience. As always, we appreciate your support. 

 

 

 

 

 

Please check our website calendar for upcoming events and important dates 

From the Team at Hauxton Primary School – we wish you well!  
 

 

Nadine T Gennaro De P Robin McN 

https://www.hauxton.cambs.sch.uk/welcome-to-our-governors-section
https://www.festival.cam.ac.uk/files/cf_master_feb25_final.pdf
https://www.festival.cam.ac.uk/files/cf_master_feb25_final.pdf
https://www.hauxton.cambs.sch.uk/calendar


 


